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Mr. Riley said that hie had scarcely ever raised a, large numnber of
formis fromi the egg without Iinding that in the imiago state there appeared,
to be more than one so-called species. 'W henever hie used large quantities
of material lie found this resuilt. I-Fle thoughit, therefore, that writers wvhen
*describing species should aliva),s state the nuniber of specimensthey had
before them.

Dr. Hagen then read a valuable paper "lOn Genera," at the conclusion
-of which hie ivas ivarmiy applauded. This paper wvi1l appear in next issue.

On motion of Mr. Grote, the report of the Comniittee on Nomen-
clature ivas then taken up, when Mr. Riley read a niajority report of the
Committee.

Mr. Scudder did flot approve of the course taken in reference to the
rules on nomenclature which lu.d been presented, and thoughit that memi-
bers of the conimittee had exceeded their instructions, and desired that
the resolution passed at the last meeting, appointing the conimittee and
*defining its duties, be read. He thoughit that the opinions of leading
naturalists on this subject should have been gathiered and compared.

Trhe resolution giving instructions to the conimittee wvas read as fol-
'lows : IlThat the Club appoint a comimittee of five to prepare and present
to the Club at its next annual nx-eting a compendium of the views of the
leading 4ntomologists of the country upon points which, in their judge-
nient, require elucidation, and also to present a series of resolutions
:touching such points, in order that intelligent discussion may he had upon
,theni and some general agreement, if possible, arrived at."

Mr. Riley urged as reasons why amnaiority report had been presented,
.the difficulty of getting' the niembers of the cor.niittee together, and the
.urgent necessity that sonie action shiould be taken in the inatter ivithout
-further delay.

Mr. Saunders supported these views, and-urged that the opinions of
:mariy of the leading Entomologists on the subject of nomenclature had
.been given in the pages of the CANADIAN ENTONMOLOGIST during the past
-year, while others had .expressed their vîews by letter*to members of the
-conmittee ; and seeing, that there had been no opportunity for the comi-
niittee to meet together as a whole, lie thouglit it desirable that these
resolutions, ivhich had been endorsed by a majority, should be presented
.as a guide to the discussions wvhich miglit take place on the subject.

Mr. Scudder did flot think thîs a proper tinie or place for the intro-
,duction of sucli rules ; hie fully agreed, however, that it %vas very desirable
to establish stability in -nomenclature.
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